
 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you in the strongest terms to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits 
for media production. 

I have been the nuts and bolts of over 5 dozen indie, television, commercial and feature productions in Oregon 
over the past few years. 

 I will  directly benefit from the incentive program, as I am writing budgets for a 7 season streaming series and 
2 feature length Period Adventure/Dramas. 

 Having a strong tax incentive ecosystem impacts my ability to bring work home to Oregon where I live. If I can 
build a budget that funds here,  to shoot here I will but many states have much better programs.  

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Angella Davis 

Owner/Lead Writer 

Screaming Filmgasm 

Vernonia, Oregon  


